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FOVHNEW MEETING PLACE =

|\e meet at the historical Pujol School on

Santiage Road on the first Friday of each
month from 12:00 to 2:00 pm. Plan to
be there for a board meeting followed by
an interesting speaker.
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You won’t want to miss our
July speaker: CHff Wyatt, a
retired sergeant from the
Riverside County Sheriffs
Department, will tell enterfaining
stories about law enforcement in
the Temecula Valley during the
1960s — 1980s.

He will tell about the late Judge
Hilliard, a colorful character in
local history. You won't want to
miss this informative program
given by someone who withessed
law enforcement history first
hand. Mark vour calendars far
this meeting on Friday, July 6"
from noonto 2 p.m.

Society News
IT'S NOT TOO LATE to make
reservations for the soclety’s
Sixth  Annual Heritage
Luncheon on July 18" at the
historic Murrieta Hot Springs

Resort, now the Calvary
Chapel Bible College and
Conference Center.

Reservations w;!% be accepted
through July 15", After lunch,
Calvary Chapel's historian Carl
Bentz will give a talk and a
guided tour of the facility.

Speaking of events, by the
time you receive this
newsletter, the membership
drive event planned by Eve
Craig, called An Elegant
Picnic, will be a delightful
memory for those who
attended and we hope we will
have many new members as a
resultofit. Eve and Leslie

Karp sent 320 invitations to
non-members in the
community.

The show of over 600 visitors
fo the Jackass Mail event put
on by the Vail Ranch
Restoration Association
(VaRRA) on June ™ proved
that people are interested in
local history. Dareli
Farnbach wants to thank each
person  who helped and
supported the celebration.

The support base for the
bronze plaque at the Wolf
Monument will soon be
covered with an alligator
coating. Thanks fo Roger
Sannipoli and his father, Al
Sannipoli, who have put
extensive effort into
attachingthe base fo the
large plaqs.se. According to
Eve Craig, committee
chairperson for the Wolf
Monument, it looks
wonderful®. She says Roger
is installing it with one of Al's
best employees. Soon, they
will attach the um made by
Paul Price.

Clarification

In last month's newsletter we
did not mean to infer that Jose
Gonzalez constructed the
Pujol Schoolhouse. He was
most  likely involved with
planning and fundraising for
the school,









